
Please Donate a Frozen Turkey or Chicken 
on November 16
We are now 190 frozen turkeys (or chickens) 
away from our All Saints Parish goal in the M-4 
Turkey Drive. Please check the back of your bulletin 
for a special announcement with important information 

regarding All Saints’ participation in this M-4 Turkey Drive. 

Read all about it
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Votes are tallied; 2014 All Saints’ 
Christmas Card Winner Announced
Thank you to each parishioner who offered their talents for our first Christmas 
Card contest, and thank you to the entire parish for embracing this contest by 
casting a vote. Voting closed on November 5 and we are pleased to announce 
the winning artwork was created by Denis Pariseau; an oil painting of a 
Christmas tree with an ASBTS ornament. Cards will be printed and available for 
purchase in the coming weeks. Please take a moment to visit our website to see 
each extraordinary artists’ entry.

The Rev. William Tully to Join Us Next 
Sunday, November 16
We are pleased to share that the Rev. William Tully will 
visit us at All Saints next Sunday, November 16 as guest 
preacher at both the 8:00 a.m. and 10:00 a.m. worship 
services. Until he retired from full-time ministry, Rev. Tully 
served as Rector of St. Bartholomew’s Church in New 
York City from 1994 until 2012. He led major spiritual 
and institutional growth after that historic congregation 
had lived through years of conflict, decline, and financial 
crisis. Prior to ordination, Bill was a newspaper reporter 

and then a community worker in New York’s Model Cities program. A native 
Californian, he is a graduate of Occidental College, the Columbia University 
Graduate School of Journalism, and the General Theological Seminary in 
New York.  He has served as trustee of Washington National Cathedral, the 
Cathedral of St. John the Divine in New York, the General Theological Seminary, 
and as a director of Episcopal Social Services of the Diocese of New York. He 
and his wife Jane now live in Santa Barbara, and they have two grown sons. 
Please join us in welcoming Rev. Tully to the pulpit next Sunday!
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Thanksgiving Day at All Saints
Thanksgiving Day, November 27, will be here before you know it!  Consider 
celebrating with your All Saints family! Our Thanksgiving Day begins with 
worship at 10:30 a.m. followed by our festive Thanksgiving dinner at 11:30 a.m. 
in the Parish Hall.  Join us as we give God thanks for our many blessings and 
our vibrant church community which sustains us through God’s love.  All Saints 
will provide the turkeys, stuffing, and gravy, beautifully prepared by Connie 
Lindberg, and we ask that those attending create the rest of the menu.  Please 
bring your favorite Thanksgiving appetizers, sides, or desserts to share as 
well as wine, waters, and soft drinks.  All Saints will provide the coffee.  Please 
bring your dinner offering prepared and ready to serve on your own serving 
piece.  Family and friends are welcome!  For those board game enthusiasts, 
consider staying for a round or two.  A sign-up sheet is available 
on the information table following services.  
Please be sure to let us know the number 
attending and what you are bringing so 
we can properly plan.  We look forward to 
having you with us!  Please contact Rev. 
Vicki with any questions at vicki@asbts.org. 

M-4 Thanksgiving Service, November 19
This year’s M-4 Thanksgiving service, bringing together all Montecito churches 
including All Saints, will be held on Wednesday, November 19 at 7:00 p.m. at 
Montecito Covenant. Please join Montecito’s Christian faith community in this 
yearly tradition. Questions? Contact the Church Office at (805) 969-4771. 

All Saints Parish School Food Drive
The preschool will be gathering non-perishable 

food to donate to the Food Bank of Santa 
Barbara from Wednesday, November 12 
through Wednesday, November 19. A large 
barrel will be placed in the school library 

throughout the week and in the church 
courtyard for donations. 

Your Stewardship Committee Thanks You
Thank you all for a joyous celebration of All Saints Day and our Consecration 
Sunday.  We had a beautiful service and an exceptional festive brunch!  A 
heartfelt thanks to each of you who thoughtfully completed your Intention of 
Giving Cards.  We are well on our way.  Your giving in the next year will enable 
the ministries so vital to the life of All Saints-by-the-Sea.  For those of you who 
were unable to attend last Sunday, we are sorry and you were missed!  There is 
still an opportunity to fill out your Giving Cards and participate in the vitality of 
our beloved church.   Please pick up your card at the Information Table.   

ASBTS Book Club Will Meet November 17
The All Saints Book Club will meet on Monday, November 
17 at 6:00 p.m. in the Parish House to discuss this 
month’s selection, “Peace Like a River” by Lief Enger. All 
are invited to this potluck gathering! Contact Rev. Vicki at 
vicki@asbts.org with any questions.



Parish Calendar
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Sunday, November 9
All Saints’ Night at Transition House

   8:00 am	 Holy Eucharist and Baptism
	  8:15 am	 Choir Practice in Parish House
   9:15 am	 Healing Touch Prayer
	 10:00 am	 Holy Eucharist
   5:00 pm	 Transition House
Monday, November 10
   4:00 pm	 Finance Committee
   5:00 pm	 Vestry Meeting

Tuesday, November 11
Veterans Day - Church Office Closed

Wednesday, November 12
   8:15 am	 Men’s Bible Study
   5:00 pm	 Centering Prayer
   6:00 pm	 Eventide Service & Supper

Thursday, November 13
   11:30 am	 Christ-Centered Prayer
     4:00 pm	 Outreach Meeting - Parish House
	  7:00 pm	 All Saints’ Choir Practice

Sunday, November 16
M-4 Turkey Drive - Frozen Poultry Drop-Off 8:00 a.m. - 1:00 p.m.
Our Lady of Mt. Carmel Church School Parking Lot

   8:00 am	 Holy Eucharist 
	  8:15 am	 Choir Practice in Parish House
   9:15 am	 Centering Prayer
	 10:00 am	 Holy Eucharist

About 62 
homeless family 
members will 
enjoy the All 
Saints dinner at 
the Transition 
House emergency 
shelter this 
Sunday. We need 
lots of help! If you 
can serve, please 
arrive at Transition 
House by 5 p.m.

A Note from Our Senior Warden
I am delighted to report that Rev. Aimee has said goodbye to her church in 
Illinois, and she, Alyson, and Willa are preparing for their cross-country journey 
to meet the moving truck at the Rectory late next week. A committee of your 
fellow parishioners has been busy readying the Rectory for their arrival, with 
new carpeting, Willa’s favorite paint color for her new room, starter groceries 
for the pantry and fridge, flowers for the house, and a spruced-up yard. But as 
all of you will remember from your last move, getting unpacked and acclimated 
is a multi-week process, even with a local move, and will be all the more so 
with a cross-country trek and a four-year-old to get ready for a new school. 
Rev. Aimee and her family will need this personal time so that she can be fully 
energized and engaged as she assumes leadership of our delegation for the 
Diocesan Convention on December 5 & 6 and leads her first services with us on 
December 7. While Rev. Aimee plans to meet personally with each of us as she 
joins this community of faith, let’s please give her and her family the time and 
space they need for now. – Chip Nichols, Senior Warden

St. Nick and All Saints-by-the-Sea
Put Christ back in Christmas and enjoy intergenerational, meaningful fun 
with St. Nick! The true story of Santa Claus begins with 
Nicholas, born during the third century, and known 
throughout the land for his generosity to those in need and 
his love for children. Stop by the Information Table starting 
November 9 to learn more about St. Nicholas and the 
many ways All Saints will be commemorating St. Nicholas! 
Contact Karen Telleen-Lawton at ktl@CanyonVoices.com.



Volunteers Needed to Deliver 
Flowers This Week
After the 10 a.m. service our beautiful floral arrangements 
are made into bouquets to be delivered by willing 
volunteers to sick or senior members of the parish, 
or those celebrating special occasions. If your route 
home this morning takes you near Miramar Ave, 
Casa Dorinda, or Carpinteria please stop by the 
Flower Room. 

Your Vestry
We welcome all questions, and invite you to contact any member of the All Saints Vestry. 

Fred Allen
Bitsy Bacon
Steb Chandor
Doug Davidson
Charlotte DiTirro 

Susan Evans
Sally Green
Pamela Hawes
Bill Macfadyen 
Sally Messerlian

Nathan Sigler
David Telleen- 
Lawton
Alex Williams

Chip Nichols
Sr. Warden

Ladeen Miller
Jr. Warden
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Worship leaders
Preacher		  The Rev. Paul Collins
Officiant	 	 The Rev. Paul Collins
Celebrant	 	 The Rev. Dr. Michelle Woodhouse
Crucifer	 8:00	 Sandy McCartney
	 10:00	 George Messerlian
Acolytes	 10:00	 Allison Bartholomew, Ben Rogers, Harry Blevins
Director of Music	 Steve O’Connor
Assoc. Music Director	 Temmo Korisheli
Organist		  Charles Talmadge
Cantor	 8:00	 Robert Brown
Intercessor		  Kathie Deviny
Lectors	 8:00	 Laura Wilson, Sylvia Weller
	 10:00	 Diana Andonian, Syd Walker
Greeters	 8:00	 Steb Chandor, Pat McClure
	 10:00	 Nathan Sigler
Lay Ministers	 8:00	 Gail Harling, Lore Dobler, Alice Scott
	 10:00	 Karen Dietz, Downing Denison, 
		  George & Sally Messerlian
Ushers  	 8:00	 Jim Dow, Robert Brown, Walter Clapp,
		  Charlotte Tyler
         	 10:00	 Harvey Campbell, Don Benninghoven, 
		  Charley Cairns, James Chapman
Sunday School		 PreK-2nd: Corrine Walter(T) Christina Frontado(A)
		  3rd-5th: Robert Brown(T) Patrice Mueller(A)
		  6th-8th: Gina Graham(T) Chris Bellanger(A)
Flower Room		  Pen & Mary Alice Tudor
Information Table	 8:00	 Ken & Francie Jewesson
		  10:00	 Debbie Geremia, David Reichert
Welcome Center 	 8:00	 Lynn Cowell
		  10:00	 Alex Williams
Next Week’s Preacher	 The Rev. William Tully
Next Week’s Lections 	 Judges 4:1-7, Psalm 123
		  1 Thessalonians 5:1-11, Matthew 25:14-30


